
Dear Friends,

Last day of term! We’ve packed in quite a bit over the last ten weeks and I’m

sure you’re all ready for a re-set and hopefully some relaxing. 

Thank you all for supporting our food trucks at Winterfest so wonderfully.. it

was a huge turn out on Wednesday evening and we all bought and ate until

there was no way to buy anymore. We’re still tallying up, but we estimate that we

raised about $800 for FOTV - an excellent outcome. I hope you all enjoyed our

kids’ creativity and ingenuity as much as I did. I may have had something in my

eye during that rousing finale, “This Is Me!”

A reminder that, over the holidays, Kat, Hayley and I, ably abetted by several

amazing volunteers, will be finalising our Trivia Night plans and our online

raffle, ready for your eager ticket purchases in the first week of term. We’ll have

options for those of you who know your teams of eight, and those of you who

would like to meet new friends and be allocated a team.  

And because we have so much time on our hands, we are also full steam ahead

in our Gala Fundraising Night on Friday 28 October. There is a very special

element to this evening, currently being dreamed up by our clever students and

their inspiring educators, and I can’t wait to share details with you next term.  

Lisa

Voice of the village
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President - Friends of the Village

TRIVIA NIGHTTRIVIA NIGHT  

and online raffle!!!and online raffle!!!  

We’re having a trivia night!! It’s going

to be such a fun event with food,

treats, door prizes and major glory

and prizes for the winning team! 

we’ll also be running an online

raffle with lots of great prizes - This

will be drawn on trivia night

saturday 20 august.

tickets for trivia and the raffle will

go on sale the first week of term 3…

teams will be 8 players a table, so

start thinking who you’d like to play

with! Best named/dressed team will

also get a prize! 

Thank you, as always, to the dedicated and hardworking

Leadership Team, to the sensational socialites who bring

everyone together, to all the Working Groups for all that

you do, and to you all for your engagement and enthusiasm

for our uniquely wonderful school.  Happy holidays!

put 28 Oct input 28 Oct in

your calen
dar

your calen
dar
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Did you know that Friends of the

Village has a Business Directory?  Our

aim is to facilitate connections within

our community. We want to have  lots

of businesses listed in our directory

so that the next time you’re looking

for a particular good or service, you

can take your pick from a Village

provider! We’d really love to build up

the Directory this  year, so if you’d like

your business advertised on our

website, please shoot us an email at

friends@llv.community

  https://bit.ly/FOTV-BIZ

Business
Directory

F O T V

Come join us!

SOCIALITE SNAPSHOTSOCIALITE SNAPSHOT

Do you own or work for a business

who would leap at the chance to

assist our fundraising events and

gain the love and support of our

whole Village?!

We would love to hear from you if

you think you might have a lead or

suggestion for:

EVENT PARTNERS 

AUCTION / RAFFLE PRIZES 

GOODY BAG PRODUCTS

Please send an email to

friends@llv.community  and we can

chat about how we can work

together!

WE NEED YOU!

Kindy
putt putt
Kindy families had a

great time last Sunday

at Thornleigh Golf

Course - about 23

kindy kids plus their

siblings and

parents/carers turned

out for a sunny putt

around the green. It

was a great turnout on

a sparkling winter

morning and another

winning Kindy social

event! 

from our communityfrom our communityfrom our community   

  Email president@llv.community
More Info @ https://kxpilates.com
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 https://bit.ly/FOTVWA 

fotvfotv
read-onlyread-only
commscomms

Heard the news?

Friends of the

Village has a

WhatsApp channel

that is purely for our

comms! All the

information you

need to know can

be found here with

no chit-chat to

wade through! If you

haven’t already, click

the link below to

join. From Term 3,

our comms will ONLY

go out to this

WhatsApp chat -

and to your email if

you’ve signed up for

FOTV comms. 

We had an amazing turnout out Winterfest 2022 and the students blew us all away with

their bravery, creativity and ownership over their learning. The food trucks kept

everyone fed and happy, thanks largely to the endlessly hardworking and unflappable

Kat Piotrowski, who did the lion’s share of the food truck organising. Thanks also to VP

extraordinaire Sharon Walker, who swiftly found and booked a last minute truck after a

cancellation. And thank you all for buying your dinner and supporting your Friends of the

Village! We haven’t got the final figures, but we estimate we raised around $800!


